
       
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 

Principal: Kathryn Evans BA (Hons) NPQH 

 

  

Ref: KES/SKY 
 
8th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 15th September at 6pm you are invited to attend a meeting to receive feedback on our Ofsted 
monitoring visit which took place in July, and to hear about the progress we have made to date and the 
strategies that we have put in place to make sure that our academy continues to move forward on our 
journey. 
 
There will be a presentation from the Principal, Mrs Evans, and then there will be the opportunity to meet 
members of the leadership team to answer any questions you may have. 
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
 
 
 


